
Press Release 

 

**For Immediate Release** 

 

**Tuffman Announces Unanimous Approval for Entry Fee Increase** 

 

July 12, 2024 – The Tuffman board is pleased to announce that it has unanimously voted to approve an 
increase in the entry fee for all Tuffman events. Effective immediately, the new entry fee will be $250.00. 

 

This decision comes after careful consideration of the rising costs associated with organizing high-quality 
events that meet the expectations of our participants. The fee increase will ensure that Tuffman can 
continue to provide exceptional experiences, enhanced safety measures, and enhanced payouts. 

 

“We are committed to delivering the best possible experience for our participants,” said Billy Dehart, 
Board Member of Tuffman. “This fee adjustment allows us to maintain our high standards and invest in 
the future of our events.” 

 

We appreciate the continued support and understanding of our community. For further information, 
please visit our website or contact us at 254-253-2308 

About Tuffman 

Tuffman is a Central Texas Fall and Winter Tournament series… A bass tournament series that has been 
serving Central Texas Anglers for 25 years. 

Media Contact 

Bob Gregory 
Media Director and Board Member 
bob@tightlinespft.com 
254-253-2308 
 

### End of Release 

 

 

For further inquiries, please reach out to our media contact. 

mailto:bob@tightlinespft.com

